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Te Whare Akoranga o Maungawhau, November 25, 2021

COVID-19 Update

From the Principal

Kia ora koutou,


Dear Parents and Caregivers


Our students have settled back into school very well and re-establishing the routine of
attending school each day. They demonstrating great self-management skills in the way they
come into school so independently and efficiently.


Classrooms and playgrounds have come back to life and we are enjoying the sound of
learning and laughter again - schools are not meant to be quiet places!


We have confirmation that Auckland will move to the new Covid Protection Framework on
Friday 3 December. However, as yet we have no information from the Ministry of Education as
to what this may look like for schools nor if there will be any change to their current education
settings. In order to maintain a settled and steady course through to the end of the year it is
likely that we will continue with our current organisation for the remaining 2 1/2 weeks of
school.


This week Room 5 students have created some beautiful artwork using natural materials, and I
am sharing three examples below. These were made by Buster Grace, Wendy Pan and Noam
Mahler. Great work Room 5!


Our sincere thanks to our wonderful PTA for their ongoing support. I really encourage you to
get behind their last venture for this year - a fabulous Christmas raffle. Your children will bring
home a flyer today with more details about the raffle. Information about how to purchase
tickets is below.


Have a safe and enjoyable weekend.


Ka kite anō au i a koutou






Buster Wendy Noam

Events & Reminders

Christmas Raffle: Tickets on sale through my Kindo 


Maria Matene
Acting Principal
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Tickets can be through myKindo OR
email menpspta@gmail.com with your child's name and how many tickets you'd like,

then pay the money directly into PTA account (06-0145-0239303-000)
using your child's name as a reference"


We Thank Our Amazing Sponsors

We are very humbled by the ongoing support that Mike Robson and team give our school.
Their generosity makes these PTA fundraisers achievable. In a covid world it’s very difficult to
host events so the donation Mike Robson and team have given is very much appreciated.
PLEASE remember his amazing and hard working team if you are thinking of selling your
home.

https://shop.tgcl.co.nz/shop/index.html
mailto:menpspta@gmail.com
https://www.mikerobson.co.nz/


We bring the exciting raffle to you with the support of these local business. We thank them for
their generosity and support for our school and community. We look forward to supporting
them in return.

https://www.mikerobson.co.nz/
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Second Hand Uniform Shop

Unfortunately, we can't run the Second Hand Uniform Shop at this
alert Level.


If you need anything from the Second-Hand shop, please email us
at menpspta@gmail.com with the details and we will organise a
solution.


New uniform can be ordered here https://schooluniformcentre.co.nz/mt-eden-normal-primary/

Any stickers not handed in this year from children that are not returning can be brought back in
Term 1 2022! We will use them next year.

mailto:menpspta@gmail.com
https://schooluniformcentre.co.nz/mt-eden-normal-primary/
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Facebook

PTA - Supporting Our School
Through Fundraising & Fun Events

Chairperson Aimee Chikunda

Deputy Chairperson Marina Borodatova
Secretary Melanie Woollard
Treasurer Linda Waddington-Miller
Class Coordinator Leader Jane Cunningham

PTA Advisor Scott Optican


Follow us on Facebook and keep up to date with the PTA on
Mount Eden Normal Primary School PTA page.

menpspta@gmail.com menpspta.co.nz

http://facebook.com/MtEdenNormalPrimarySchoolPTA
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Facebook

Keep in touch

Check back on our website, or join the official Mt Eden Normal
Facebook page to keep up to date!

admin@mteden.school.nz mteden.school.nz
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